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NOTICE OF VACANCY 
IN OFFICE OF PARISH COUNCILLOR 

 

Owston Ferry 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to the resignation of Timothy Paul 
Wood a casual vacancy has arisen in the Office of Parish Councillor for the 
Parish. 
 
If you are interested in applying for co-option onto the parish council, please 
contact the Parish Clerk, Clare Boyall on owstonferrypc@yahoo.co.uk for 
further information and an application form.  Any applications will be 
considered at the next Full Meeting of the Council to be held at The 
Coronation Hall on 31 January 2020. 
 

Anthia Taylor 
Deputy Returning Officer 

 
 
 
Dated:  Friday 10 January 2020 
 
Church Square House 
30-40 High Street 
Scunthorpe 
North Lincolnshire 
DN15 6NL 
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